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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

FROM: Marlene Bauer, Recording Secretary for Building Commission 

DATE: March 24, 2017 

SUBJECT: Building Commission 

 March 27,  2017 Regular Meeting Cancelled and  

 Rescheduled as Special Meeting  

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Building Commission Regular Meeting scheduled for 

Monday, March 27, 2017 has been cancelled due to the fact that the meeting location 

has been changed from the Town Hall to the East Windsor Senior Center, 125 Main 

Street, Broad Brook, CT.  It has been rescheduled as a Special Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

cc: Robert Maynard, First Selectman 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 


